
 
 
March 17, 2023 
 
 
 
Honorable Beverly Gossage 
Chair, Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare  
Kansas Capitol, Room 142 South 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
 Re:  Oral and Written testimony SB315 
 
Dear Chairwoman Gossage and Committee: 
    

I am a resident of Louisburg and volunteer for Kansans for Health Freedom.   
 
Please preserve life and prevent harm to our Kansas children.  I urge you to vote to 

support a parent’s right to make the best choice for their child and their healthcare. 
 

 We resolutely ask you to support passage of SB315.  Thank you! 
 
Respectfully,  
Debbie Mize 
Kansans for Health Freedom 
Louisburg 


